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Primary Roundup



Stay safe online
It can be hard to know how 

to talk to your child about 

online safety. From setting up 

parental controls to advice on 

online games and video 

apps, NSPCC can help you to 

understand the risks and 

keep your child safe.

Find out more here.

Making a differenc e
This year, in place of a Secret Santa, Horbury Primary staff donated £200 between 

them which was used to buy donations for South Ossett Resource food bank. What 

a fantastic contribution to the local community. A great team effort, well done!

Run Run Reindeer 
Our primaries got into the festive spirit today in honour of the Wakefield Hospice 

Reindeer Run. Mother Nature even blessed us with some snow for the occasion!

Pupils ran, skipped and jumped their way across the 1km course, rocking a set of 

reindeer antlersê.which are now theirs to keep!

Pupils were thrilled to discover aVIP in the midstê.see if you can guess who that might 

have been from the photos below!! 

Weõll let you know the combined total raised once itõs safe to count the pennies! 

Holly -days at home
Wakefield Council want people 

to have a treemendous

Christmas, even if that might 

look a little different this year. 

Thatõs why theyõve put together 

the Holly-days at home family 

pack, to help people stay safe 

and stay jolly this Christmas 

season.With a cracking party 

playlist, festive films, candy cane 

crafts and plenty 

more inside, itõs 

sure to be lots 

of festive fun!

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://bit.ly/HollydaysAtHome


Christmas festivities at Horbury Primary.... 

Just look at those happy faces! 


